
    

Our School Vision 
A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 
Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 
Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 
Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 
Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you 
are doing.” 1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week, Christmas feels to have fully arrived in school with decorations up and our tree lit up in our 
hall. Christmas is a really magical time in a primary school and it is lovely to hear the singing and see the 
children’s excitement for the festivities to come! 

The rehearsals for Hay Bale Hotel, our Class 1 and Class 2 Nativity, are going well and the children are 
enjoying showcasing their acting and singing talents! Tickets already ordered for our performances next 
week will be going home this evening. If you have not yet ordered your tickets, please contact the 
school office. 

Thank you for the donations received for South Cave Football Club’s foodbank collection. Donations 
brought to school, coupled with those collected last week on the doorsteps, have meant that a 
substantial amount of food has been collected for this valuable cause. Well done to those children who 
were involved in distributing the leaflets for this and collecting the food with their football team. The 
generosity of our community will undoubtedly make a significant difference to those in need during this 
festive period. 

Looking ahead, we have several exciting events on our calendar. On Friday 13th December, we will be 
holding our Christmas Jumper Day in school in aid of Save the Children. While there is no obligation to 
wear a Christmas jumper or purchase one, we invite all children to come to school in non-uniform that 
reflects the festive spirit. We suggest a voluntary donation of £1 for this valuable cause. 

On Tuesday 17th December, we will be holding our school Christmas service at All Saints Church. This 
will take place at 10.30am and as ever, parents, families and friends are invited to join us for this. This 
promises to be another popular event so please add this to your diary. 

Richard Winks,  Headteacher 
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  CLASS  NEWS 
Class One 

This week we have enjoyed rehearsing for our 
Nativity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Next week, we are looking 

forward to performing our Nativity. 

Class Two 

This week we have worked hard whilst rehearsing 
for our Nativity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Next week, we are looking  

forward to performing our Nativity.  

Class Three 

This week we have enjoyed our English lessons and 
creating traditional stories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Next week, we are looking forward to more PE 
and watching the Nativity.  

Class Four 

This week we enjoyed writing a newspaper report 

about the story of Little Red Riding Hood . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Next week, we are looking forward to our final PSHE 

lessons about celebrating differences.  

Collective Worship Themes 
Christmas Angel Good News Luke 1:26-38  

Christians believe that God chose Mary to share his good 
news.  

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship & Respect 



    

Nativity 
Next week, we will be selling raffle tickets at each of the Nativity 
performances on Wednesday and Thursday (10:30 am and 2pm each 
day).  Tickets will be £1 a strip and can be bought on entry to the 
performances.   
We will also have our last day tuck shop and a book sale on the last 
day of school.  Come and find us on the front playground after 
school. 

Weekly News-
letter 

SPORTS NEWS 
We are proud of our extra curricular sporting opportunities. To date, there have been 37 
children representing our school in different competitive events this term. 

Next week, children in Class 4 have been invited to join a dodgeball competition at South 
Hunsley.  We still have a few spaces so if your child would like to participate, please let Mrs 
Johnson know on Monday morning.  If we don’t get any more players, we may need to 
cancel.  We will text parents of children who have already replied on Monday afternoon to 
confirm if this is going ahead or not. 

On the final week of term, the whole school will take part in a festive run.  Further details 
about this will be sent out next week.  

FONCS  NEWS 

Help to raise funds for our school by signing up to  

“Easyfundraising Limited” 

Ideal when buying those online purchases at 
Christmas time. 

Scan the QR code for an easy link 

 

This Week’s Achievements 

Congratulations to: 

Sienna for her football trophy.  

Evie for her “Golden Groom” award. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE ZIG-ZAGS 
 

 
Let’s keep our children safe! 



    

Dec 11th & 12th  
Dec 13th 
Dec 16th 
Dec 17th  
Dec 18th 
Dec 20th  
Jan 6th 
May 7th—9th 
June 4th—6th 
July 8th—9th 
July 9th—10th  

Christmas Nativity (2 performances each day at 10:30 & 2pm) 
North Cave Christmas Jumper Day 
FONCS Christmas Disco 
Christmas Service at Church 
Christmas Dinner 
Last day of term—Last day tuck shop and book stall in playground after school 
Staff training day 
Class 3 residential to Raywell 
Class 4 residential to PGL, Newby Wiske 
Class 2 residential to Paxwold 
Class 1 residential to Paxwold 

IMPORTANT  DATES   
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  SCHOOL MENU 
  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Meal 
Option 

Beef burger in 

a bun with 

fresh potato 

wedges 

Sausage & 

mash 

Roast beef, 

Yorkshire 

pudding and 

roast potatoes 

Pepperoni 

pizza 
Fish cakes 

Vegan Option 
Meat free 

burger 

Meatless farm 

sausages 

Quorn fillet or 

vegan nuggets 

Cheese & 

tomato pizza 

Fishless fish 

fingers 

Served With Beans or peas Carrots 
Carrots, 

broccoli 

Selection of 

veggie sticks 
Chips & beans 

Jacket Potato 
Option 

(vegan*) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Sandwich 
Option 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham,  

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Starting Reception in September 2025  
(for children born between 01/09/20 and 31/08/21)  

Please note that the deadline for applying for a September 2025 Reception place is Wednesday 
15th January 2025. You can do this by clicking on the link below: 

Citizen Portal - Sign in  

Please feel free to share this with friends or family who have children born within 
the dates shown above. Failure to apply by the deadline may result in a place being 
offered out of area. Parents of children looking for a Reception place in September 
are welcome to make an appointment to look around our school.  Please feel free to 
contact the school office at admin@northcave-school.co.uk or on 01430 422551. 

https://emsonline.eastriding.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en

